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This week at Endeavour Hills Mens Shed 
 
Tuesday – Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm.  Supervisor Paul Morris 
 
Wednesday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm. Supervisor John Thornton 
 
Thursday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm.  Supervisor – Doug Rowley 
 
Please call the nominated supervisor if you need any assistance. 
Thursday is our social day and will include the meeting and a clean up of the licensed 
area if needed. 
 
Our lease times are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 
 
Volunteer needed 
 
John Thornton is going to NZ (lucky fellow) and we need to replace him as 
duty officer on Wednesdays, 13th, 20th & 27th March. 
This is an important role; the shed cannot open without a duty officer 
present. 
 
I know that there will be an overwhelming number of volunteers and we it 
will be first in best dressed. 
 
See John, Doug, Paul, or Trevor if you need more information. 
 
Volunteer needed. 
 
We need on extra person to attend the RCEH Golf Day on Friday 1st March 
this is a major fundraiser and we will receive part of the proceeds for our 
building fund. 
 
 
First Aid Course 
 
I now have distributed the homework for the course to be completed prior to the 
practical day on 27th February.  
If you have any doubts about the answers, leave them blank and we will complete them 
at the practical. 
 
The enrolment form must be completed the USI can be obtained from  
www.usi.gov.au . 
Remember to do your theory work and come with the completed question sheet. 

 
 

http://www.usi.gov.au/


 
 

Disaster Aid Sky Hydrant 
 
 
 
Pastor Kevin Clark and AJ visited the 
Disaster Aid Australia last week to view the 
sky hydrant. 
 
Kevin (our previous guest speaker) heads off 
to Cambodia today 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Forthcoming Events 

• 1st March RCEH Golf Day at Settlers Run 

•  17th March Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills All Holden Car Show 

• 30th March Modelling at the Endeavour Hills Library 

• Moorabbin Airport 

• Point Cook Air Museum (2nd Tour) 

 

Endeavour Hills Library – furniture restoration class. 

 

President Trevor and Stan gave an excellent demonstration on repairing and 

refurbishing chairs 

Nine persons enrolled for the course and two willing students took an active role 

bringing their own chairs. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

From RACV Magazine 

• Train and Hobby Show Sandown Racecourse 9-11th March $5-$20 

• Electric Vehicle Expo Port Melbourne $10 evexpo.org.au 16th March 

• Antique and Collectable Hand Tool Market, 17th March  

Caulfield East 9-12.30pm $5 htpaa.org.au 

 

 

1st March RCEH Golf Day at Settlers Run 

Volunteers are needed for this golf day fundraiser which will donate 

some of the profit to the Endeavour Hills Mens Shed. 

 

 

 

Link for Endeavour Hills Newspaper – EHD Star Journal 18th February 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

https://starcommunity.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=983cc94bbed5b1ba28a7be526&id=8bea27b313&e=2d1b1e8829


Cricket Scoreboards 

We still have many scoreboards to sell, all members should try and find 

a home for one, at least. President Trevor is looking for some to take 

boards to various areas. If you are travelling to Reservoir or Werribee, 

please contact Trevor. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Rotary All Holden Car Show BBQ Sponsors 

 

CIA Insurance – Meat and soft drinks 

Richardson French Real Estate - $500.00 

Jax Wax - $500 

MC&S Pty Ltd Accountants - $250.00 

 

Thanks to Tony and Paul for securing the above sponsors, why not see if you can get a sponsor for 

our car show BBQ (be aware – need different business occupations). 

 

Permanent Shed 

 

                  

 

 
We await the selection of the site at Sydney Pargeter reserve. Council are currently liaising with other 
organisations before allocating a site. We have the support of the Mayor and Councillor Crestani from 
the City of Casey. 
We have been advised to expect an email from council early this week. 



 
The process from here is: 
 

• Casey Council Officers report to Council 

• Formal agreement with Parks Victoria 

• Letter of support from council 

• EHMS responsible plans and approvals 

• Confirmation of Funding 

• Lease 
 
The Sydney Pargeter Reserve is filled land and soil tests will be necessary to determine any necessary 
piling which will add to the cost of the building. 
 
We have now increased our funding target to $250,000.00 with the final target to be determined. 

The time frame for this year’s round of grants is, given the above, extremely tight. 

Council will expect us to provide  

• Confirmation of project funding  
• Building Plans and documentation reviewed and approved by Council’s Building Design and Construction, 

Building Management Services and Park Services Departments  
• Approved Planning permit obtained 
• Approved Building permit obtained 
• A Memorandum of Understanding created between Council and Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed.  

 

Visit to the Abloy Lock Factory at Huntingdale. 

 



 

 

 
 
 

A great visit to the Abloy Factory, our guide was Michael Cachia was obviously very proud of his set up 
and his is working on continuous improvement. 
A lot of work is being won back from China using new equipment and robots. 
Thanks, Howard, for organizing this unusual visit. It was good to see you meet old colleagues again. 
 

Julie Bishop eat your heart out, this is 
the latest fashion in footwear. Portable 
steel toecaps. 
 

 
 

 



 
The one that did not get away 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Another successful fishing trip organised (and photographed) by Doug Rowley 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EHMS Committees 
 
Program     BBQ    Management 
 
Graeme Seymour    Stan Ashley  Trevor Ratcliffe     John Grennan 
Andras Jakab    John Grennan Doug Rowley          Neil Bennet 
Neil Bennet     Graeme Seymour Paul Morris            Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan     Ivan Stiglic  Tony Phillips         John Thornton 
         Graeme Seymour  Ton Ejigendaal 
         

 
 

Endeavour Hills Mens Shed 
Working with Children Checks held by: 

 
Ton Ejigendaal  John Grennan 
Geoff Brown  Neil Bennett 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab 
Peter Ramsbotham Tony Phillips 

Stan Ashley  Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris  Hans van Dyk 

Gordon Harris  Robert Kay 
Geoff Lacey  Will Beattie 

Howard DeZylva  David Taylor 
 
 
 

 



Building Fund 

As always thanks for the amazing donations and thanks to the BBQ team. 

We have increased our building fund target t0 $250,000 following discussions with council officers. 

         

$50,353.55 

$250,000

BUILDING FUND

 


